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With the sale of Global Express to Allegro complete, your TWU member-led negotiating committee
met with Allegro boss Christine Holgate on 8 September.

Your committee made it clear that these are our must-haves in any Agreement that might be
made:

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT?

They also advised Ms Holgate directly of the poor management practices that led to Toll
recording a damning $200m loss.

Delegates gave multiple real-life examples of the previous management's failure to utilise Toll
equipment and workforce, instead using uncommitted and sub-standard outside hire operators,
diminishing service levels to customers.

Allegro management made it clear they're looking to form a strong working relationship with the
TWU, and have committed to continuing negotiations for a new Agreement.

Our first negotiation meeting with Allegro will be held Tuesday 14 September
2021.

We'll provide updates to all members.


